
Although the Organized Reserve Crest was authorized 

in a War Department memo dated 1922, this  
particular eight foot representation, which mirrors the 

Strength in Reserve Plaque, was recently produced.   
 

This crest, located in the VIP entrance lobby at the 
U.S. Army Reserve Command headquarters, was  

designed in 2011 by Mr. Timothy Hale, USARC PAO, 
for the Office of the Army Reserve History (OARH).  

 


